Hello,

This is a quick note to provide you with some information regarding the summer biology course you have registered for at Evergreen. I am Nancy Murray and will be teaching the class. 

There is a minor scheduling change you should be aware of. We will be meeting from 8:30 am - 12:30 pm on Mondays and Tuesdays. (the original schedule was for 8:00 am - 12:00 pm).

For starters, the class moves very quickly. You will need to stay on top of the work, as it is difficult to play catch up in a five-week class. I have set up a webpage that can be found at:

http://academic.evergreen.edu/curricular/generalbiology/
At this site, you will find a great deal of useful information, including lecture notes, lab handouts, homework answers, etc). Also at this site is a link to the syllabus. I will also attach a copy of the syllabus to this email. 

The text for the class is: 
Biological Science, Vol. 1, Cell/Genetics;  Scott Freeman




ISBN: 0-13-093205-1 
Publisher: Prentice Hall 
Copyright: 2002

This text is currently available at The Evergreen State College bookstore or you might find it online. Prior to our first class meeting, I would like you to read chapters 2 and 3. On the first day, you will also need a bound (not sprial or 3-ring) laboratory notebook. A composition notebook will be fine - you need not buy an expensive lab book. You can also find this at the bookstore but might find them cheaper at Target/WalMart.0

You are prohibited from wearing any open toed shoes (sandals, TEVAs etc). If you show up for class with open toed shoes, you will not be able to participate in lab. This will affect you ability to succeed in the class.

That's about all I can think of for now. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

-Nancy Murray

murrayn@evergreen.edu
